
VTC Briefing on RANT by NNSA’s Los Alamos Field Office (NA-LA) 

February 23, 2017 @ 1:00 p.m. 

 

 

 Quarterly Briefing on RANT in Response to Board Letter dated December 9, 2014: 
 

o Overall history including DNFSB Letter, actions taken by NA-LA, VTC 
quarterlies conducted, letter requesting pause on quarterly VTC 
 

o Current status including Geo Tech results, uncertainties, design changes, etc. 
 

o General schedule 


